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  Operator Corporation

NOTICE OF EXTENSION OF TIME

(February 28, 2012)

On February 24, 2012, California Independent System Operator Corporation 
(CAISO) filed a motion for an extension of time to file initial comments and reply 
comments on the technical conference which was held on February, 2, 2012.  The 
technical conference was held to discuss issues related to CAISO’s proposal to eliminate 
convergence bidding at intertie scheduling points.1  The motion states that the extension 
of time will enable CAISO and other parties to consider CAISO’s proposal for an interim 
solution to reintroduce convergence bidding at interties in CAISO markets.  Upon 
consideration, all parties are granted an extension of time to file initial comments until 
March 16, 2012.  Post-technical conference reply comments are due on or before March 
30, 2012.

For more information, please contact Colleen Farrell at Colleen.farrell@ferc.gov
or (202) 502-6751 or Moon Athwal at Moon.athwal@ferc.gov.

Kimberly D. Bose,
Secretary.

                                             
1 California Independent System Operator Corporation, 137 FERC ¶ 61,157, at P1 

(2011).
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